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Invitation to feed production seminar in Denmark

Following our last successful gathering in Budapest more than a year ago, it is time for us to meet again in
order to exchange ideas and hear about new ways of coping with the daily challenges in our feed
production.

In cooperation with Vilomix in Denmark, we hereby invite you to participate in an inspiring two-day
seminar, where we will address todays challenges in feed composition and production, combined with a
visit to one of the most modern feed factories in Denmark owned by Danish Agro.

The program could be as follows:

Wednesday, 8 October - Fly in to Billund Airport

20:00: Dinner at the hotel close to the airport.

Thursday, 9 October

07.00 Breakfast at the hotel

08:00 -12.00 — Visit at the Feed Factory in Galten

12.00 - Lunch

13.00 -18.00 — Training - education — experience exchange
Subjects:

Gilt and sows: Longevity and uniformity for lifetime performance.
What are the challenges and what can we do from a feed perspective?
Weaners: Optimal feed intake and gut health

New harvest: Challenges and solutions.

News: Newest technical solutions in feed production.



Feed Mill: Quality management on a daily basis.
19.00 — Dinner and networking at the Hotel.
Friday, 10 October

7.00 — Breakfast

8.00 — Follow-up on yesterday’s impressions
9.00 — Group work reg. challenges and solutions.
11.30 — conclusions and next meeting

12.00 — Lunch and goodbye.

- The program is preliminary, and will be updated closer to the event, but dates are fixed.

Don’t miss this opportunity to get new knowledge and inspiration in a relaxed environment, where you can
also share valuable experience with like-minded colleagues.

Confirm your participation by sending an e-mail to tom@axelgaard.org now, or at the latest on the 26
September.

Best regards

Erik Adamsen, Vilomix and Tom Axelgaard, DFA.
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